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2024 Annual Service Plan 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 22, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Approve the 2024 Annual Service Plan, its associated proposed route changes, 

which includes adding new transit service to streets not currently being served, and 
some removals of transit service on streets with existing transit service, and endorse 
the funding requirements noted in the Financial Summary of this report for 
consideration in the TTC 2024 Operating Budget and 2024-2033 Capital Plan. 

 
2. Approve routing changes resulting in service introduced and removed on roadways 

outlined in Appendix 5. 
 
3. Forward the 2024 Annual Service Plan to all City Councillors, the Deputy City 

Manager, Infrastructure and Development Services, General Manager of 
Transportation Services, Chief Planner, as well as the General Managers of 
Brampton Transit, Durham Region Transit, Metrolinx, Miway and York Region 
Transit. 

 


